From: SE
Sent: September-10-19 9:52 AM
To: Rate Mitigation Review

I think that the province should consider moving the automobile market to electric. The initial cost to the consumer would be
higher than gas powered, but with a subsidy to make it affordable, you can generate much more use of the MF generation
which can help with the rates
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